
Denver Office Closed to Walk-Ins
until Monday, March 13 (tentative
open date)

The Denver office is closed to walk-ins until Monday, March 13 (tentative open date).
If you live in the Denver metro area, call 303-837-1313 or apply online here. If you
have paperwork to drop off or pick up from your casehandler, please contact them
directly for instructions. If you live outside of the Denver metro area, find your local
office's contact information here.

Thank you for your patience with this as we continue to work together to better
ensure the safety of staff, applicants, clients and community partner visitors.

Last updated on February 23, 2023.
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Colorado Legal Services statement on Mercy Housing v. Bermudez

Oct. 22, 2024 — Matt Baca, Executive Director of Colorado Legal Services,…
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Colorado Legal Services opens over 5,000 cases in first half of 2024

Need for legal support to obtain basic necessities prevalent in all parts of…

Continue Reading

https://www.coloradolegalservices.org/node/414/colorado-legal-services-opens-over-5000-cases-first-half-2024

